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James “Moto” Williams was our guest speaker today.  He is one of the new Chambers County commissioners.  He spoke about road condition and how the funding for road repairs is done.  He discussed the new gas tax that will begin in Alabama that will be used strictly on roadways.
The Roanoke Club invited our club to come to their Thursday meeting where Tommy Tuberville will be speaking.  Rotarian Butch Busy had the details with date and time. 
Mrs. Dori Harmon was pinned today as the newest Rotarian of the Lafayette Rotary Club by Rotarian Charlotte Blasingame. 
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